
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are delighted to welcome you all back into school this term for our summer production of ‘Treasure 

Island’. 

Our Year 6 pupils will perform the lead roles throughout this musical; Years 3, 4 and 5 will each have their 

own song to perform. Pupils from Years 5 and 6 will take part in both dress rehearsals and they will be 

required to stay after school for both of the late afternoon performances. Classes from Years 3 and 4 will 

each have one dress rehearsal and one late afternoon performance.  

When booking tickets, please use the information below to help you select the correct performance: 

Dominican Republic and Cuba: 
Dress Rehearsal: Wednesday 9th July at 9.30am 
After School Performance: Wednesday 9th July at 4pm 
 
Mexico and Peru: 
Dress Rehearsal: Thursday 10th July at 9.30am 
After School Performance: Thursday 10th July at 4pm 
 
Chile, Costa Rica, Argentina and Nicaragua: 
Dress Rehearsal 1: Wednesday 9th July at 9.30am (Year 6 - Cast 1 on stage) 
Dress Rehearsal 2: Thursday 10th July at 9.30am (Year 6 - Cast 2 on stage) 
After School Performance 1: Wednesday 9th July at 4pm (Year 6 - Cast 1 on stage) 
After School Performance 2: Thursday 10th July at 4pm (Year 6 - Cast 2 on stage) 
 
Doors will be open roughly around 15 minutes before the start of each performance. 
 
When it is your child’s after school performance, they will need to stay at school at the end of the school 
day on those dates to get changed into their costumes and prepare for the start of their show at 4pm. 
After their performance has finished, they will need to be picked up from outside of their classroom from 
around 5.15pm, as we estimate that the production will last for about 65 minutes. 
 
Tickets for each performance, including the dress rehearsals, will cost £1.00 to help recover some of the 
costs spent on the licensing of the script. Tickets will be available to buy from the office from Monday 23rd 
June and they will be required to guarantee entry for each performance. There are a limited number of  



 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
spaces available for each performance, so please buy your tickets in advance. We will not be selling tickets 
on the door for either of our 4pm performances. If you wish to bring babies or young children in prams wit 
 
you to a performance, please book tickets for one of our dress rehearsals due to space requirements in our 
hall. 
 
Initially, there will be a limit of 2 tickets per family. There may be further tickets available closer to the 
performance dates – you will be able to enquire about the availability of additional tickets from 
Wednesday 2nd July. 
 
Messages will be sent out about the costumes needed for each class and, in a few cases, separately to 
individual children playing main characters. Please make sure that items of clothing are sent in (preferably 
in a named bag) on Monday 30th June. Individual photos will be available to order for £1 per photo on the 
day.  
 
Thank you in advance for your support with all of the above. The children and staff have put a lot of effort 
into this production and the children cannot wait for you to see them perform! 
 
The Key Stage 2 Team. 


